
,Mrs Johnston writes, Last term was so busy with so

many enriching activities - the Christmas play; our trip

to the Hancock and, of course, mummifying dolls in

order to learn about the ancient Egyptian process of

embalming bodies in preparation for the afterlife! 

This term, we have some more exciting things coming

up... The Royal Opera House are leading a 'Create and

Sing' project and, from next week, children in Class 2

will be learning about opera and then learning some

songs from the opera 'The Magic Flute'. The project will

culminate when our children to go to Newcastle to sing

with the other schools who enrolled in the project.
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Happy New Year! It has been lovely having everyone

back in school this week. 

Mrs Ewen writes, We have had a lovely start to the new

year in Class 1, the children have really impressed us

with their eager to learn attitudes! We have made a start

on some of our new topics, as well as continuing to work

on our phonics and maths skills. As reading is so

important for the children, I would like to ask for your

support to ensure your child practises as regularly as

possible at home. Listening to stories is a great way for

children to develop a love of reading and their

vocabulary, alongside reading their phonics books to

develop their decoding and comprehension. To

encourage reading at home, each day the children have

read at home they will receive a Dojo point! Many

thanks, 

WHAT'
S

NEW?

What i
s

happen
ing

in Cla
ss 1

and 2?

NEWSLETTER
GREENHAUGH JANUARY

EDITION
OUR TARGET ATTENDANCE

IS 97%
ATTENDANCE FOR THE LAST

4 WEEKS WAS 98.8%

Kind, curious, confident, unique, resilient, team players, independent, ambitious, respectful

Forest School is on alternate Fridays,

beginning Friday 12th January.

This half term, Singing Club is every Monday,

Cookery Club is every Tuesday. PE Club is

every Wednesday
8/2/24 Meet the Artist Day- All Children

working with VARC.
8/2/24 Class 2 Magic Flute Workshop

16/2/23 Last Day of Half term.


